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Jane Street, West Croydon 

                   

 

The State Government is improving safety and accessibility 

along the rail network by constructing an Activated 

Pedestrian Crossing at Jane Street, West Croydon. 

What’s happening 

On Friday 8 November, Saturday 9 and Friday 15 November 

2024, after the last train service and before first train service, we 

will be installing new rail joints, new light poles and asphalting.  

The work will take place in the rail corridor, using hi-rail 

machinery, from the level crossing at Queen Street and David 

Terrace to Jane Street, West Croydon. 

 

How this affects you 
 

You may experience low-level vibration and hear noise from rail 

equipment, machinery, vehicle movements and essential 

communication between workers, however every effort will be 

made to minimise disruption to residents during these works. 

The existing Jane Street pedestrian crossing will be closed during the 

works on Friday 8 November, Saturday 9 and Friday 15 November 

2024 after last train service and before first train service. Pedestrians 

and cyclists are asked to use the West Croydon Railway Station 

subway or the pedestrian crossing at Brown and Malcolm Streets as 

detours during this time. 

Temporary lighting towers will be used at night along the works area to 

ensure safe working conditions for the team, we will ensure the lights 

are directed towards the work area. 

When 

Friday 8 November, Saturday 9 
November and Friday 15 
November 2024 

Hours of work 

Night Works: 8pm – 6am 

Where 

Jane Street, West Croydon 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/railsi  

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 


